With Deep Gratitude

he planning and development of the 100th Infantry Battalion's 50th Anniversary Celebration – and most likely a last hurrah – would not have been possible without the dedication and hard work of the men, women, sons and daughters of the 100th who spent countless hours over the last year. This commemorative publication would have only been a dream without the generous contributions, which ranged from \$25 to \$10,000. The following are recognized with deep gratitude for their thoughtfulness:

Mr. & Mrs. Takeshi Teshima

Mr. & Mrs. James Akamine

Central Pacific Bank

Mr & Mrs. Albert Oki

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Aoki

Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Yamaki

Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Mitsunaga

Mrs. Nancy Nakamura (in memory of Robert)

Mrs. Gladys Kawakami (in memory of Eugene)

Mrs. Helen Nikaido (in memory of Kenji)

Mrs. Frances Okazaki (in memory of Moichi)

Mrs. Mildred Nishigawa (in memory of

Dr. Richard Kainuma)

Mr. & Mrs. Gary Uchida

Mr. & Mrs. Takashi Kitaoka

Mr. & Mrs. Toshio Yoneyama

Dr. & Mrs. Kenneth K. Otagaki

Mrs. Evelyn Miyashiro (in memory of Richard)

Mr. & Mrs. Angel Maehara (in memory of Saburo)

Mr. & Mrs. Sakae Takahashi

Mr. & Mrs. Kazuto Shimizu

Mr. & Mrs. Kazuo Yamane

Mr. & Mrs. John Y. Kihara

Mr. & Mrs. Fred Kurisu

Mr. & Mrs. Tom Nosse

Mrs. Betty Ching Ho

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Yabuki

Dr. & Mrs. Shigeru Nakata

Bank of Hawaii

Lester H. Gamble Company

MOA Hawaii, Kazuaki Ogata, president

Mr. & Mrs. Jiro Matsui

Mrs. Marion Yamamoto (in memory of Richard)

Mrs. Florence Matsumura (in membory of Tom)

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Nishimura

Mrs. & Mrs. Yoroku Ito

Mrs. & Mrs. Hideshi Niimi

Mr. & Mrs. Masaru Kadomoto

Mr. & Mrs. Shigeru Tsubota

Mr. & Mrs. Tamotsu Shimizu

Mrs. Beatrice Shinoda (in memory of Carl)

Mrs. Toshiko Fukuda (in memory of

Mitsuyoshi)

Auto Fender Clinic, Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Hakaru Taoka

Mr. & Mrs. Masayoshi Kawamoto

Mrs. Ruth Ishizuka (in memory of Sakae)

Mr. & Mrs. Masanobu Oyadomori

Mr. & Mrs. Roy Nakatani

Mr. & Mrs. William Komoda

Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Harada

Mr. & Mrs. Yutaka Inouye

Mr. & Mrs. Wallace Teruya

Mr. & Mrs. Gary Miyashiro

Mrs. Ethel Shimogaki (in memory of Calvin)

Dr. & Mrs. Ernest Tanaka

Mr. & Mrs. Susumu Ota

Mr. & Mrs. Haruo Hayakawa

Mr. & Mrs. Dwight Inouye

Mr. & Mrs. Noboru Furuya

Mr. & Mrs. Tatsuji Kamei (Gifu, Japan)

Mr. & Mrs. Yoshio Kibota

Dr. & Mrs. Stephen T. Moriguchi

Pedodontics Associates, Inc.

Ms. Betty M. Sakamoto

Dr. & Mrs. Isaac Kawasaki

Mr. & Mrs. Raymond Nosaka

Mr. & Mrs. Kunimitsu Tamai

Mr. & Mrs. Shoko Medley Mrs. Aiko Matsumoto

Mr. & Mrs. Gashin Taira

Mrs. Toyoko Goto

Mr. & Mrs. Jack Kaya

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Kazama

Mr. & Mrs. Henry Y. Suganuma

Goldtone Photo Studio

Mr. & Mrs. Tomio Unno

Mr. & Mrs. M. Kumai

Mr. & Mrs. Wilfred T. Ooka

Mr. & Mrs. M. Miyashiro

Mrs. Sugako Kadomoto

Mr. & Mrs. H. Ebato

Mr. & Mrs. Kenso Hamada

Mr. & Mrs. Kanjiro Nomura

Mr. & Mrs. Masao Fujimoto

Mr. & Mrs. Tadaishi Oda

Roger & Dean Nakano (in memory of

Taneyoshi Nakano)

Our "arigato" also to those who provided goods and services:

Times Supermarket, Inc., Wallace Teruya

100th Veterans' Club, Southern Calif.

100th Veterans' Club, Kauai

100th Veterans' Club, Maui

100th Veterans' Club, Hawaii

Aki Nosaka, Exec. Secretary, 100th Vets Club

Masao Sato

Hakaru Taoka

Peter Kawahara

Tom Kawano

Goro Sumida

Hospitality Room Volunteers

Pacific Beach & Pagoda Hotel

Management and Staff

Patsy Palofax

Lorraine Vinegas

KZOO Radio, Noboru Furuya

KOHO Radio, Margaret Tateishi

KGMB-TV, Bob Jones

Manoa Valley Church

Rev. Donald Asman

Choir

Ladies Auxiliary

Dr. Kenneth K. Otagaki

American Express

Bernard Akamine

U.H. Press

U.S. Armed Forces Museum

Hung Wai Ching

Tropical Fruit Distributors

Our sincere apologies to those contributors who are not properly acknowledged in this publication. We ask for your understanding.

We started out with no money, and only a few months to prepare this book. For example, in the first edition, we wanted to include an index; however, we did the best we could with the allotted time, space and funds. We hope you treasure the memories as we do.

With profound thanks,

Kenneth Otagaki, Chairman

50th Anniversary Committee